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Book Character Pumpkin Decorating Contest!
Dear Parents,

This year, the MPS Library is celebrating Fall by having a pumpkin (or gourd) decorating contest!  Decorate your pumpkin as your favorite book character!  
· Participation is optional.  Students choosing to participate must provide their own pumpkin or gourd and decorating materials.
· Paint it, dress it, accessorize it, but NO carving!  Carved pumpkins cannot be accepted into the contest and will be sent back home.  Carved pumpkins rot, attract bugs, and smell.  Please no battery operated or electrical effects.
· Pumpkins or gourds may be used.  They may be transported on the bus, but they must fit in the student’s backpack. 

· Entry form must have the book title or character’s name.  Only one entry per student.

· You can do this as a family or as an individual.  

· Do not write your name anywhere on the pumpkin.  When you bring your pumpkin and entry form to Ms. Cook or Mrs. Stobaugh, they  will record the information so each pumpkin can be properly identified.
· October 24 - All entries are due on or before this date.
· October 25 - Judging will take place. Prizes:  1st, 2nd, & 3rd place winners will be chosen for each grade level.

· October 27 by 3:00 - All pumpkins must be taken home.

Call or email Anne Stobaugh for more information.  

5013549456
astobaugh@sccsd.k12.ar.us
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Book Character Pumpkin Decorating Contest Entry Form
Name:

Teacher’s Name:

Grade:

Book Title or Character’s Name:
